
Explanation of ATIP documents in support. 

 

Page 1: I cannot identify what this document is. At first I thought it was the Business Case prepared prior 

to the creation of CloudBC but this cannot be, as there are internal references to dates after CloudBC 

was initiated. So, I do not know what this document is other than it is created under the purview of the 

Government of BC. I do not know what department it is from but the FOIPPA was directed to the 

Ministry of Technology, Innovation, and Citizens’ Services which is the ministry responsible for CloudBC. 

It was useful because it points out that adoption of cloud computing services is the key measure of 

success for CloudBC. 

 

Page 2:  From the same unidentified document as page 1. It is useful because it gave me some clue as to 

what CloudBC was hoping to accomplish. The information is woefully incomplete, though. 

 

Page 3: This is taken from what appears to be a presentation on Aug 14, 2015 by Mike Larson, the chief 

operating officer of CloudBC to Sarf Ahmed, assistant deputy minister, Ministry of Technology, 

Innovation and Citizens’ Services and Wes Boyd, also with Citizens’ Services. Useful because it lays out 

the first year priorities of CloudBC. Also, woefully inadequate. 

 

Page 4: From the same document as page 3. Useful because it shows the precise budget of CloudBC. 

Unfortunately, there was no disclosure in any of the documents that showed how the allotted money 

was to be spent other than some salaries. There is still over $1 million budgeted that I cannot explain. 

 

Page 5: This is take from what appears to be a presentation document that may have been part of a 

presentation at GTEC in October, 2015. I was not able to confirm this, though. It is useful as the source 

of the $3 billion cost of IT services in participating agencies. 

 

 

 


